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Sent via ema i I : deputvclerk@a rmou rtownsh ip. ca

Charlene Watt, Deputy Clerk
Township of Armour
56 Ontario Street, P.O. Box 533
Burk's Falls, ON POA 1C0

Dear Ms. Watt:

Re: Request of support for High Speed lnternet Connectivity in Rural Ontario

Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of May 19,
2020 received your correspondence dated April 29, 2020 and supported the motion passed by
the Council of the Township of Armour supporting Councillor Rod Ward's letter regarding the
need to make substantial investments in high-speed internet connectivity in the rural areas of
Ontario.

On behalf of Council, thank you for your correspondence

YorG very truly,

(Ui,a^*
Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.
Manager, Leg islative Services/Clerk
cschofi eld@forterie.ca

c.c.
Sent via email
The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario premier@ontario.ca
Wayne Gates, MPP-Niagara Falls, Legislative Assembly of Ontario wgates-co@ndp.on.ca
Tony Baldinelli, MP- Niagara Falls Tonv.Baldinelli@parl.gc.ca
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